
                                                     OPERATIONS REPORT 
                                                             4/22/2021 
 
 

1. Mowing has resumed and all equipment has been serviced and functioning properly. 
 

2.  Scott Evans is working with the Town of Beaufort concerning noise abatement.  He will 
report on progress at the meeting. 

 
3. FBO renovation is almost complete and receiving rave reviews from visiting flyers.  

Many thanks for the great service by FBO staff. 
 

4. Mr. Held is checking fire extinguishers in all the leased hangars for currency.  We plan to 
make this a monthly check. 

 
5. There is still no resolution on the delamination of the RWY 21 threshold.  T & B working 

on it. 


